
Ref.No: GuSvezo25| 1493 

Gauhati University 

It is hereby notified for the information of all concerned that all Hostels of 

Gauhati University will remain closed from April 12, 2025 to April 15, 2025 on 
account of Bohag Bihu Holidays. 

Gopinath Bardoloi Nagar, Guwahati-781014, Assam, India 

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY, UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

The University shall not be held responsible for any untoward incident 

arising out of unauthorised stay in the hostels during the above-mnentioned days. 
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All concerned are requested to comply with this notification in the interest 
of smooth administration and security. 

Memo No: GU, Sue<zo2s|1493(A) 

Copy for the favour of information to: 
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4. 
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NOTIFICATION 

The Registrar, G. U. 
All Wardens, G.U. Halls 

The Deputy Secretary, University Classes, G. U. 
The Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor, G. U. 

Date:10-04-2025 

The Hostel Administrator (Female) G.U. 
The System Officer, GU with a request to publish the above notification in the G.U. Website 

Security Oficer, G.U. 
Hostel Notice Boards. 

Secretary, University Classes, 
Gauhati University 

Date:10/04/2025 

Secretary, University Classes, 
Gauhati University 
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